
October 15, 2018

I would like to go on the record in opposition to CMP’s proposed 145-mile transmission line connecting Massachusetts to Hydro Quebec. This is an economic mistake, not just an environmental mistake. I was a Maine outfitter for twenty years and continue as a registered Maine guide working in this region of Maine since 1978l

The proposed corridor is a net negative for the scenic, tourism and rural economic development values of the State of Maine. The portion of Maine that would be claimed for the transmission line corridor will be irreparably harmed and will degrade the region’s attractiveness for tourism visitation by both out-of-staters and Maine residents alike. This would significantly disadvantage a region that has struggled mightily to create a sustainable socio-economic model.

The State of Maine does not need this proposed transmission line, or the deforested corridor it would inhabit, to meet our power needs. Except for a few corporations and individuals, the citizens of Maine would not benefit.

Please do the right thing and deny CMP’s application for this proposed umbilical cord for Massachusetts. 

Sincerely, 

John

John Connelly

3 Webster Lane

Yarmouth, Maine

04096


